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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 12:17 PM
To: 'RafaelGranado@miamibeachfl.gov'
Cc: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket Nos. 20190015-EG - 20190021-EG - Letter to Rafael E. Granado

Dear Clerk Granado:  

On behalf of Commissioner Brown, we have read and received your letter and a copy of the City of Miami 
Beach Resolution No. 2019-30876 dated July 29, 2019.  The Commission Clerk has placed a copy of your letter 
in Docket Nos. 20190015-EG, Commission review of numeric conservation goals (Florida Power & Light 
Company), 20190016-EG, Commission review of numeric conservation goals (Gulf Power Company), 
20190017-EG, Commission review of numeric conservation goals (Florida Public Utilities Company), 
20190018-EG, Commission review of numeric conservation goals (Duke Energy Florida, LLC), 20190019-EG, 
Commission review of numeric conservation goals (Orlando Utilities Commission), 20190020-EG, Commission 
review of numeric conservation goals (JEA) and 20190021-EG, Commission review of numeric conservation 
goals (Tampa Electric Company).  Thank you for providing the Commission with your comments. 
 
Shalonda M. Gunn 
Florida Registered Paralegal 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6030 (Office) 
(850) 413-6031 (Fax)  
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 
 
 




